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Strasbourg, 27 February 2013

Dear Sirs,

Thank you for your letter of 4 February 2013 requesting that the Council of Europe
continues to evaluate Hungarian media legislation,

As you know, we have established a constructive dialogue with the Hungarian authorities on
this issue as a result of which a number of amendments to the media laws have been made
and others are underway.

In my recent contacts with the Deputy Prime Minister of Hungary, we explored further
concrete steps aimed at bringing the Hungarian media legislation in line with Council of
Europe standards in the area of freedom of expression and information. As a result, the
Media Division of the Directorate General Human Rights and Rule of Law is preparing
proposals for specific co-operation with the Hungarian authorities. Once this proposal is
agreed upon, we will invite relevant stakeholders to participate in the different activities to
be organised.

Yours sinceraly,
T
1 L S /(_,,-_______,_

Thorbiern Jagland

Gabor Polydk
Mértek Media Monitar

Laszla Majtényi
Editvs Karoly Public Palicy Institute

Gabor Attila Toth
Hungarian Civil Liberties Union

Sandor Orban
south East European Network
for Professionalization of Media

Istvén Hegedlis
Hungarian Europe Society
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